Shenaz Choudhary

SUPP144

From:

Alistair Bryan

Sent:

18 May 2018 15:31

To:

TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject:

RR/2014/1608/P

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to comment on the proposed extension to the Rother Valley Steam Railway, extending the line from Bodiam to Robertsbridge

After viewing associated documents, and as a local resident who uses the A21 daily, I am writing to give my support to the project, which should bring more tourists and investment to the area.

Regards

Alistair Bryan

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com